
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ms. Stokes: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, December 28, 2020 2:18 PM 
'Kathy Stokes' 
RE: Docket20200226 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/28/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13778-2020 

Per your request below, we have added you to Docket 20200226-SU as an interested person. Please note that this 
contact information is public record and will be available on internet searches. 

Interested persons receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final orders, and notices of 
Commission conferences via e-mail. If you are interested in receiving documents other than those mentioned above, for 
example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record . The phone 
number for our General Counsel's Office is 850-41 3-6199. 

lfwe may be of further assistance, please let us know. 

Sincerely, 

Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From : Kathy Stokes <kitkatstokes@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, December 27, 2020 9:58 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20200226 

Dear Sir, 
I am a homeowner on Little Gasparilla Island. I would like to be considered as an interested part to docket 20200226, an 

application for a certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County by Environmental Utilities. Please notify me 
of any informal notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and final orders issued by the Commission. 

My email address is : 
Kitkatstokes@hotmail.com 

Thank you, Kathleen Stokes 

Sent from my iPhone 
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